
February 6, 2025


To Whom in May Concern:


I am writing to ask you for support of SB 2331, which would create a working group to 
promote the human conservation of our magnificent wild horses in Theodore Roosevelt 
National Park.


The Teddy Roosevelt herd is a conservation legacy and supporting SB 2331 is an 
opportunity to preserve the public land, horse that dwell in them and the American 
Spirit for future generations to enjoy in an ethical and collaborative manner.

 
Establishing a working group would establish vital collaborations amongst state 
officials, advocates, experts, and interested parties to ensure collaborative, humane, 
science-based conservation of the Theodore Roosevelt National Park wild horses, 
prevent removals, and provide long-term oversight. This model has been incredibly 
successful in protecting herds in Colorado. 


Thank you for your support on this critical issue. 

Annie Cumberland


Glenville, Pennsylvania


